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  Swindle (Swindle #1) Gordon Korman,2012-01-01
Ocean's 11 . . . with 11-year-olds, in a super
stand-alone heist caper from Gordon Korman!After a
mean collector named Swindle cons him out of his
most valuable baseball card, Griffin Bing must put
together a band of misfits to break into Swindle's
compound and recapture the card. There are many
things standing in their way -- a menacing guard
dog, a high-tech security system, a very secret
hiding place, and their inability to drive -- but
Griffin and his team are going to get back what's
rightfully his . . . even if hijinks ensue. This
is Gordon Korman at his crowd-pleasing best,
perfect for readers who like to hoot, howl, and
heist.
  The Great American Swindle June
Naugle,2007-10-03 The Great American Swindle is a
mind-boggling story filled with action, lust,
greed, conspiracy, betrayal, blackmail, fraud,
injustice, suicide, and murder; a story which
crisscrosses the United States several times
between 1845 and 1971; a true, fully-documented
story which has significantly altered U.S.
history. Hundreds of United States census records,
certified documents, court transcripts, wills,
deeds, personal letters, etc., prove the greatest
swindle in our country’s history and its impending
cover-up. Also how the swindle was accomplished,
why, by whom, where the stolen billions/trillions
of dollars are, and who controls them today. Names
have NOT been changed to protect the guilty.
  The Mark Inside Amy Reading,2013-02-26 In 1919,
Texas rancher J. Frank Norfleet lost everything he
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had in a stock market swindle—twice. But instead
of slinking home in shame, he turned the tables on
the confidence men. Armed with a revolver and a
suitcase full of disguises, Norfleet set out to
capture the five men who had conned him, allowing
himself to be ensnared in the con again and again
to gather evidence on his enemies. Through the
story of Norfleet’s ingenious reverse-swindle, Amy
Reading reveals the fascinating mechanics behind
the big con—an artful performance targeted to the
most vulnerable points of human nature—and invites
you into the crooked history of a nation on the
hustle, constantly feeding the hunger and the hope
of the mark inside.
  The Book of Swindles Yingyu Zhang,2017 The Book
of Swindles, a seventeenth-century story
collection, offers a panoramic guide to the art of
deception. Ostensibly a manual for self-
protection, it presents a tableau of criminal
ingenuity in late Ming China. Each story comes
with commentary by the author, who expounds a
moral lesson while also speaking as a connoisseur
of the swindle.
  Swindle Shepard Fairey,Roger Gastman,2007-05-01
This groundbreaking magazine refuses to be
categorized. While largely art and design driven,
Swindle is liberally sprinkled with fashion, music
and pop culture and leavened with human-interest
stories. The editors ambitions were to create a
magazine with such strong content and timeless
articles that it would remain on ones bookshelf
without ever being relegated to the recycling bin.
They have succeeded in their mission. Swindle #10
features: Henry Rollins, Camille Rose Garcia and
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Seonna Hong.
  The Complete Chess Swindler David
Smerdon,2020-02-17 Chess is a cruel game. We all
know that feeling when your position has gone awry
and everything seems hopeless. You feel like
resigning. But don’t give up! This is precisely
the moment to switch to swindle mode. Master the
art of provoking errors and you will be able to
turn the tables and escape with a draw – or
sometimes even steal the full point! Swindling is
a skill that can be trained. In this book, David
Smerdon shows how you can use tricks from
psychology to marshal hidden resources and exploit
your opponent’s biases. In a lost position, your
best practical chance often lies not in what the
computer recommends, but in playing your opponent.
With an abundance of eye-popping examples and
training exercises, Smerdon identifies the four
best friends of every chess swindler: your
opponent’s impatience, their hubris, their fear,
and their need to stay in control. You’ll also
learn about such cunning swindling motifs as the
Trojan Horse, the Decoy Trap, the Berserk Attack,
and ‘Window-Ledging’. So, come and join the
Swindlers’ Club, become a great escape artist and
dramatically improve your results. In this
instructive and highly entertaining guide, Smerdon
shows you how.
  The Sayers Swindle Victoria Abbott,2013-12-03
Jordan Kelly is delighted to make money tracking
down rare and valuable mystery novels for her
employer, Vera Van Alst, an avid collector and the
most difficult woman in Harrison Falls, New York.
But now her boss’s complete set of Dorothy Sayers
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is missing, and finding them may lead Jordan to a
murder suitable for Sayers’s esteemed sleuth, Lord
Peter Wimsey… When Jordan manages to locate her
boss’s missing books, they are in the possession
of Randolph Adams, an elderly man in a nearby
town. Offering a valuable Hemingway first edition
as an incentive, Jordan thinks she’s about to seal
the deal—but some of Randolph’s relatives think he
should hold out for more. Then the entire family
disappears—and a dead body shows up. It’s up to
Jordan to collect the clues—and make sure a killer
gets booked.
  The Great Los Angeles Swindle Jules
Tygiel,1996-01-01 Here is a saga of the roaring
twenties, with its glorification of business, its
get-rich-quick mentality, and its paucity of
government regulation--which bred speculation,
corruption, and corporate chaos throughout the
country. The Great Los Angeles Swindle exposes the
schemes of C. C. Julian and his Julian Petroleum
Corporation, known familiarly to thousands of Los
Angeles residents as Julian Pete, thanks to
Julian's folksy weekly newspaper ads. The Julian
Pete swindle ranked with Teapot Dome as one of the
great scandals of the era and symbolized the
failure of 20s boosterism and speculation. Here is
a saga of the roaring twenties, with its
glorification of business, its get-rich-quick
mentality, and its paucity of government
regulation--which bred speculation, corruption,
and corporate chaos throughout the country. The
Great Los Angeles Swindle exposes the schemes of
C. C. Julian and his Julian Petroleum Corporation,
known familiarly to thousands of Los Angeles
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residents as Julian Pete, thanks to Julian's
folksy weekly newspaper ads. The Julian Pete
swindle ranked with Teapot Dome as one of the
great scandals of the era and symbolized the
failure of 20s boosterism and speculation.
  Doin' Dirty Howard Swindle,2011-04-01 A year
ago, Dallas Homicide Detective Jeb Quinlin went
through an alcohol rehab program that was rather
more intense than usual, as he double-timed his
treatment with tracking a serial killer on an AA
agenda. Now, sober and taking things one day at a
time on the job and cautiously but successfully
involved with Madeline Meggers, a woman he met in
the Jitter Joint, he's fragile but surviving.
Quinlin and his partner Paul McCarren's latest
case involves the gruesome murder of an
investigative reporter. It seems that Richard
Carlisle may have found more than he bargained for
while following a lead on a hush-hush story.
Tracing Carlisle's steps, the case leads Quinlin
back to his roots in the legendary Texas ranching
country of Comanche Gap, looking into the
activities of the Colters, a prominent and wealthy
family. But what could Carlisle possibly have
found that was threatening enough to cost him his
life? The truth promises to be more far-reaching,
more dangerous, and much closer to home than
Quinlin can imagine, pitting him, McCarren, and a
few faces from Quinlin's past against one of the
Lone Star State's most powerful families.
  Framed (Swindle #3) Gordon Korman,2012-01-01 The
hilarious third SWINDLE book - now in
paperback!Griffin Bing's new principal doesn't
like him. And Griffin doesn't like the boot camp
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football atmosphere the new principal has brought.
Griffin manages to stay out of trouble -- until a
Super Bowl ring disappears from the school's
display case, with Griffin's retainer left in its
place. Griffin has been framed! Unfortunately, the
Man doesn't have a Plan - and everything his team
tries to find out who really took the ring
backfires. Griffin ends up in an alternate school,
then under house arrest, and finally with an
electronic anklet - with no way to prove his
innocence! Griffin smells a rat - but will he be
able to solve the mystery in time?
  Swindle #8 Dona Bridges,2007-02 It takes many
words to describe SWINDLE: timeless, eclectic,
progressive, stylish, sophisticated, and funny, to
name just a few. But for each individual featured
in this upcoming special edition, it takes just
one: Icon. SWINDLE's first annual 'Icons Issue'
features over 50 people of all ages and walks of
life who, in one way or another, have redefined
their respective fields and made their names
synonymous with the domains they have mastered.
Some are household names who indelibly shaped pop
culture history; others are counterculture legends
who may not be recognised on the street but
nevertheless changed the world with their work.
They all have one thing in common: greatness. An
Icons Issue is a momentous occasion for any
magazine, but for Swindle it's especially
meaningful, given the magazine's dedication to
timeless, enduring culture. Every issue of SWINDLE
is meant to be a cultural almanac, a document of
contemporary history that is an artifact in
itself, a piece of history that belongs on a
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bookshelf or coffee table. The Icons Issue is all
that and more, a treasured homage to these
masterminds of popular culture.
  Showoff (Swindle #4) Gordon Korman,2012-01-01
The heroes of SWINDLE, ZOOBREAK, and FRAMED are
back - and this time, things have gone to the
dogs! When Luthor goes berserk at a mall dog show,
he's accused of ruining the career of the three-
time best-in-show beagle. Griffin always knew that
Luthor's viciousness was simmering just below the
surface - so why does he feel bad enough to spring
him from the pound?Griffin and his team have a new
plan. This one involves New York City, a sinister
saboteur, a reclusive dog-trainer who's quit the
business, an international dog show, and a whole
lot of red dye. But if they pull it off, no one
will even notice their sting operation...right?
  Big-Box Swindle Stacy Mitchell,2007-10-01 A Book
Sense Pick and Annual Highlight With a New
Afterword In less than two decades, large retail
chains have become the most powerful corporations
in America. In this deft and revealing book, Stacy
Mitchell illustrates how mega-retailers are
fueling many of our most pressing problems, from
the shrinking middle class to rising pollution and
diminished civic engagement—and she shows how a
growing number of communities and independent
businesses are effectively fighting back. Mitchell
traces the dramatic growth of mega-retailers—from
big boxes like Wal-Mart, Home Depot, Costco, and
Staples to chains like Starbucks, Olive Garden,
Blockbuster, and Old Navy—and the precipitous
decline of independent businesses. Drawing on
examples from virtually every state in the



9

country, she unearths the extraordinary impact of
these companies and the big-box mentality on
everything from soaring gasoline consumption to
rising poverty rates, failing family farms, and
declining voting levels. Along the way, Mitchell
exposes the shocking role government policy has
played in the expansion of mega-retailers and
builds a compelling case that communities composed
of many small, locally owned businesses are
healthier and more prosperous than those dominated
by a few large chains. More than a critique, Big-
Box Swindle provides an invigorating account of
how some communities have successfully countered
the spread of big boxes and rebuilt their local
economies. Since 2000, more than two hundred big-
box development projects have been halted by
groups of ordinary citizens, and scores of towns
and cities have adopted laws that favor small-
scale, local business development and limit the
proliferation of chains. From cutting-edge land-
use policies to innovative cooperative small-
business initiatives, Mitchell offers communities
concrete strategies that can stave off mega-
retailers and create a more prosperous and
sustainable future.
  The Great Swindle Virginia Cowles,2016-11-11
First published in 1960, acclaimed American
journalist and biographer Virginia Cowles provides
rich background information on 18th century
English politics and economic theories, as well as
the story of a national speculation that became a
national swindle. It is a “serious and scholarly
study specifically concentrated on the financial
swindle in all its ramifications, rather than on a
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portrait of the times.” Here, in minute detail,
Cowles charts both the Mississippi Bubble in
France and the South Sea Bubble in England, as
speculators and manipulators sold the public from
the royal house down on a new way to absorb the
gigantic national debts. That the promised
dividends were to come out of non-existent
resources and funds—backed by the presumed
integrity of those who launched the scheme—was
branded by Robert Walpole as “evil of the first
magnitude.” Here was the initial “stock market
swindle” in history, which spread to the launching
of lesser swindles and highlighted the depravity
of the age. A fascinating historical read.
Illustrated throughout with portrait paintings.
  Zoobreak (Swindle #2) Gordon Korman,2012-01-01
The sequel to Gordon Korman's SWINDLE---the Man
With A Plan is back! When Griffin Bing's class
goes to a floating zoo, they don't expect to see
animals being treated so badly. They don't expect
to find Cleo, Dog Whisperer Savannah's pet monkey
who's been missing for weeks. And they really
don't expect to have to hide the animals once
they've rescued them! Hilarity ensues as Griffin's
team once more pulls off a heist . . . trying to
break the animals back into a (better) zoo!
  The Great Swindle Pierre Lemaitre,2015-09-24
Winner of the prestigious Prix Goncourt, a
timeless story of how war transforms lives in
unexpected and often tragic ways as seen through
the eyes of three World War I vets The year is
1918, the war on the Western Front all but over.
An ambitious officer, Lieutenant Henry D'Aulnay-
Pradelle, sends two soldiers over the top and then
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surreptitiously shoots them in the back to incite
his men to attack the German lines. When another
of D'Aulnay-Pradelle's soldiers, Albert Maillard,
reaches the bodies and discovers how they died,
the lieutenant shoves him into a shell hole to
silence him. Albert is rescued by fellow soldier,
the artist Edouard Péricourt, who takes a bullet
in the face. The war ends and both men recover,
but Edouard is permanently disfigured, and fakes
his death to prevent his family from seeing him as
a cripple. In gratitude for Edouard's rescue,
Albert becomes the injured man's companion and
caregiver. Finding that the postwar gratitude for
the soldiers' service is nothing more than lip-
service to an empty idea, the two men scramble to
survive, ultimately devising a scam to take money
for never-to-be-built war memorials from small
towns. Meanwhile, Lieutenant Pradelle has married
Edouard's sister Madeline and is running a scam of
his own that involves the exhumation of war
victims. In this sorrowful, heart-searching novel,
the interwoven lives of these three men create a
tapestry of the human condition as seen through
the lens of war, revealing brutality and
compassion, heroism and cowardice, in equal
measure.
  Trailsman #252, The: Jon Sharpe,2002-10-01 Skye
Fargo tracks down a sexy swindler who’s racing for
riches! Skye Fargo figures he’ll have no use for a
sidearm hunting down Francesca Ponti—the most
gorgeous thief he’s ever laid eyes on. All he has
to do is waylay the beautiful burglar and swipe
the priceless tiara she saw fit to steal. He’ll be
back in Kansas City inside of a week. But with a
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passel of greedy hard cases after the same
treasure, the job isn’t nearly as easy as it
seems. Caught up in a race for riches, Fargo must
grab the crown and return it to its rightful
owners. But he just might have the pleasure of
wrestling the knockout redhead before he gets down
to business and knocks down the worthless
varmints.
  Jingle Gordon Korman,2016 Santa's Workshop
Holiday Spectacular at the Colchester mansion is a
long standing tradition in Cedarville, however
Griffin and his friends are not happy to find that
they have been volunteered as elves by their
friend Logan and can not get out of it--but this
year the pageant seem plagued by frequent
electrical outages, and during one of them the
valuable antique known as the Star of Prague
disappears from the giant Christmas tree, and as
they are the chief suspects, the friends set out
to find who took it.
  The Great Gold Swindle of Lubec, Maine Ronald
Pesha,2013-04-16 In 1897, a stranger named
Reverend Prescott Jernegan arrived in Lubec and
made a bold claim: he could extract gold from
seawater. To do so, he used so-called accumulators
of electrically charged rods in iron pots. Fooling
many, he actually hid the gold beneath a wharf in
the Bay of Fundy during the night. He and his
accomplice, Charles Fisher, preached with fervent
enthusiasm as they built their factory and
encouraged inspections, which reversed doubters to
greedy high-stakes investors. Hundreds of laborers
accelerated factory expansion until July 1897,
when Jernegan and Fisher fled. Although residents
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of Lubec attempted civil and criminal action, both
men relocated, and fantasies of gold wealth flowed
away. Relive the excitement, disappointment and
anger of turn-of-the-century Mainers in this
collection of accounts about the Lubec gold hoax.
  A License to Steal Philander Banister
Armstrong,1917
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fingertips.
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